

To: SMH Employees

From: Jennifer Gaona, HR Generalist

Re: MEDIUM: Gallup Employee Engagement Survey Launches Today!

Date: July 31, 2024

## Please Post to SMESS Huddle Boards

## What's Happening?

This is a reminder that the Gallup Q12 Engagement Survey is launching TODAY, July 31! You should have received an email <u>directly from Gallup</u> with a custom link to access the survey.

## What You Need to Do

Complete the survey starting TODAY, but no later than August 14th, 2024.

You can access the survey in three ways:

- 1. Via the survey link sent to your email
- 2. By scanning the QR code on the Employee Engagement flyer posted at your SMESS Huddle boards
- 3. Clicking on the link posted on the home page of The PULSE.

When using the QR code or the Pulse link it will require your employee ID number as your "survey ID" to log in. This ensures you only take the survey one time, but the results still comply with Gallup's strict confidentiality standards. If you do not know your employee ID number, it is displayed in various places such as your Infor Employee Space, your paycheck stub, or your manager can view your employee number in their Infor Manager Space.

Thank you again for taking the time to participate in this brief engagement survey to enhance our effort to continuously improve our workplace experience.

If you have any questions, please contact the HR Team at HR@sheridanhospital.org.